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Dear Colleagues,

Please welcome Todd Miller to the Extension family, As we bid farewell to Sophia
Eichner at the end of this month, today we welcome Todd Miller who is stepping in to
assume responsibility for Extension’s major new initiatives, especially those related to
all real estate development projects downtown and on campus.

Todd grew up in La Jolla, graduated from Berkeley, has an MBA, and has extensive
private real estate and local government experience. He joined UC San Diego Real
Estate three years ago and has been instrumental in our downtown development,
working hand in glove with Sophia. Their recent efforts have resulted in $6.1M in New
Market Tax Credits, which will go into the build-out of UCSD’s Downtown Center.

Todd is active in many social organizations, coaches soccer, loves music and is excited
about supporting Extension’s work to amplify the university’s public-facing mission. You
may reach Todd at tjmiller@ucsd.edu or (858) 534-2685.

Please join me in welcoming Todd to the Extension team!
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